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December 12, 2023 

 
 
Christian Ziegler, Chairperson 
Republican Party of Florida (4700) 
420 East Jefferson Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
 
Dear Mr. Ziegler: 
 
This is in response to your letter dated November 30, 2023, providing the names of the Republican 
candidates for nomination to be placed on the 2024 Presidential Preference Primary Election 
ballot.   
 
As of the December 11, 2023, deadline for candidate nominees to submit a withdrawal, the 
Division received only one withdrawal pursuant to Section 103.101(3), Florida Statutes.   A copy 
of the withdrawal is enclosed.  Therefore, the name of the following candidate nominee will not 
appear on the 2024 Presidential Preference Primary Election ballot:  
 

Doug Burgum 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Donna S. Brown, Chief, 
Bureau of Election Records, at 850-245-6243 or Donna.Brown@DOS.MyFlorida.com. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Maria I. Matthews, Esq.  
Director, Division of Elections 
 
MIM/dsb 
 
Enclosures 


